
AARDVARK VENTURES ANNOUNCES REVOCATION OF CEASE TRADE ORDERS

VANCOUVER (British Columbia, Canada) – February 28, 2022 – Aardvark Ventures Inc. (the 
“Company”) announces that the British Columbia Securities Commission and the Ontario 
Securities Commission (collectively, the “Commissions”) have revoked their cease trade orders
issued against the Company effective February 16, 2022. The Company’s common shares were
cease traded by the Commissions for failure to file annual financial statements and 
management’s discussion and analysis for the fiscal year ended August 31, 2015.  The annual 
financial statements and management’s discussion and analysis for the fiscal years ended 
August 31, 2021, 2020, 2019 and 2018, along with the interim financial statements and 
management’s discussion and analysis for the three-month period ended November 30, 2021,
were filed by the Company effective January 10, 2022 and January 25, 2022 and are available 
on SEDAR at www.sedar.com.

In connection with the revocation of the cease trade orders, the Company has given 
undertakings to the Commissions to convene an annual general meeting of the shareholders of 
the Company within three months and to file and obtain a receipt for a preliminary and final 
prospectus before it completes a restructuring transaction, reverse-takeover or significant 
acquisition that is not located in Canada.

The Company does not currently have any active business operations, and intends to complete 
a review of potential strategic acquisitions with a view to pursuing alternative business
opportunities.

On behalf of the Board,

Gary Monaghan
Chief Executive Officer
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